

July 3, 2022

Missions Update - Open Door Preganncy Center

Prayer Requests:

- 1. In light of Roe vs Wade being overturned the Open Door is expecting an influx of women seeking an abortion from other states, as abortion in NJ is still unrestricted & they want to be there to meet their needs with abortion alternatives. Please pray for that opportunity to serve these women when they come to NJ seeking an abortion.
- 2. Please also pray for Open Door's safety as many pregnancy centers are being vandalized. They have installed a new security system but seek God's protection foremost & your prayers!
- 3. Pray that all Baby Bottles will be returned, as it is one of the Open Doors biggest fundraisers. Not all bottles have been returned at JBC. Please remember to bring yours back if you haven't already! And thank you if you have!

Message – "Looking Ahead - Three Generations" Psalms 78:1-8
- Jim Gutacker

Message Notes:

Message Notes Continued:

| General Fund | June 26th | Year to Date |
|---------------|-------------|----------------|
| Budgeted | \$10,598.23 | \$264,955.75 |
| Given | \$7,567.58 | \$217,892.24 |
| Missions Fund | June 26th | Year to Date |
| Budgeted | \$4,451.69 | \$111,292.25 |
| Given | \$4,479.78 | \$102,753.50 |
| Building Fund | June 26th | Total To Date |
| Given | \$341.48 | \$1,303,545.42 |
| Expenses | \$0.00 | |



Contact Information:

Website: www.jacksonbaptist.org
Phone: 732-928-0080
Pastor Jamie Wilson,
Discipleship & Families:
pastorj@jacksonbaptist.org
Erin Seaberg, Office Manager:
erin@jacksonbaptist.org
Bryan Macik, Worship Leader:
bryan@jacksonbaptist.org